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25th March 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find attached a new Eats menu commencing the beginning of the Summer Term.  However, 
unfortunately due to ordering issues the menu options for Tuesday 14th April and 15th April have had 
to be modified.  The options for those days will be as follows:- 
 

Tuesday 14th April 
 

Wednesday 15th April 

Fish Fingers & Wedges Pork Burger in a Bun 
Macaroni Cheese Quorn Burger 

Broccoli / Corn cobettes Sauté Potatoes 
Strawberry Mouse & Flapjack Fruit Jelly with Creamy Topping 

 

 
Please remember a school meal for children in Key Stage Two is £2.30 per day and where possible 
payment for the week should be brought into school on a Monday morning. If you wish to pay in 
advance for a block of meals, you are very welcome. If your personal circumstances have changed and 
you think you may be entitled to free school meals, please see Mrs Wager or Mrs Mitchell who will be 
able to advise you. 
 
Children in Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 have universal free meals but for some of these children 
our school will also be able to claim Pupil Premium which helps us to provide additional support. It is 
really important that parents who meet the criteria, register for Pupil Premium.  
 
If you receive any of the following benefits, then you will be entitled to Free School Meals: 

- Income Support (IS) 
- Employment and Support Allowance (income related)  
- Child Tax Credit (without Working Tax Credit) and an annual income (as assessed by HM 

Revenue & Customs) that does not exceed £16,190 
- Income based Jobseeker’s Allowance (IBJSA) 
- Guaranteed Element of State Pension Credit or Support under Part VI of the immigration and 

Asylum Act 1999.  

 
If you have recently become unemployed or now work less hours per week, but are still receiving 
Working Tax Credits as a 28 day run on, you may be entitled to Free School Meals. 
  
The school really needs your help to receive this additional funding. If having read the criteria, you feel 
you are eligible, please contact the school office, call SCC on 0845 606 6067 or download an application 
form via the Suffolk County Council’s free school meal web page, see www.suffolk.gov.uk.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
S A WARD 
Headteacher  

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/
http://www.suffolk.gov.uk/


 

 


